
FROM:  Panhandle Water Planning Group (Region A) 
 
HEARING DATE:  May 17, 2016 @ 1:30 PM 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Public Meeting to Take Public Input on Issues that should be 

Addressed or Provisions that should be Included in the Regional or State Water 
Plan for the Fifth Cycle of Regional Water Planning 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

REGIONAL WATER PLANNING 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Panhandle Water Planning Group (Region A) is seeking input 
from the public on the scope of planning activities to be considered during the Fifth Cycle of 
Regional Water Planning.   
 
The Public Hearing will be held at 1:30 PM on May 17, 2016 in prior to the upcoming regular 
Region A Planning Group Meeting, to be held at the Panhandle Regional Planning Commission 
at 415 W. 8th.  Written and oral comments (not to exceed five (5) minutes per speaker) 
regarding the scope of activities to be considered during the Fifth Cycle of Regional Water 
Planning will be accepted at this meeting.  Written comments will be accepted for 30 days 
preceding the Public Meeting.  Comments should be submitted to: 
 
Panhandle Water Planning Group 
C.O. Kyle Ingham 
415 W. 8th 
Amarillo, TX  79105  
  
Or 
 
kingham@theprpc.org 
 
The Panhandle Water Planning Group (Region A) includes the following counties:  Armstrong, 
Carson, Childress, Collingsworth, Dallam, Donley, Gray, Hall, Hansford, Hartley, Hemphill, 
Hutchinson, Lipscomb, Moore, Ochiltree, Oldham, Potter, Randall, Roberts, Sherman, Wheeler 
Counties. 
 
 
For additional information, please contact Kyle G. Ingham, Panhandle Regional Planning 
Commission, 415 W. 8th, Amarillo, TX  79105:  kingham@theprpc.org 


